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Afternoon all,

I'm writing to you to give my full support for Lidl's proposed new store on the old Spotted
Cow pub site at Salendine Nook.
I'm fully aware that Lidl's isn't everyone's cup of tea, but I'm sure that there is room in the
area for both Lidl's and the existing retail outlets, due to all the new housing developments
that have sprung up over the last few years. I feel that the residents of HD3 who can't
afford to shop at existing shops have little option but to travel to town or Elland.
I was particularly disappointed last year when the Lidl bid was thrown out in favour to the
Aldi bid, when Aldi appear to have done very little with their site at Oakes.
From a personal point of view, a nearer discounter would be really handy for me, as I am
the sole carer for my terminally ill mum and it's not ideal having to head off all the way to
town to find a Lidl for the weekly shop.
Hope to hear some good news for the hard-up households of HD3 soon and Merry
Christmas




